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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       15 January 2019  

           No 17 

General Information 
 
School Photograph Orders 

If you have a queries regarding your recent photograph order, please contact the photographer 

direct via email:  essayphotography.co.uk 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

Diary Dates 
See attached an updated ‘Dates for your diary list’ for the Spring/Summer term 2019.  There 

are two amendments/errors.  The date the children return to school after Easter is Monday 29 

April 2019 (not 28 April 2019) and the date the children break up at the end of the summer 

term is Friday 19 July 2019 (not 18 July 2019).  Many apologies for any confusion.  This 

information has been updated on the school website. 

 

Young Voices  
There will be a rehearsal this Thursday (17 January 2019) after school.  A reminder that the 

Young Voices concert will take place on Friday 18 January 2019 (this Friday).  Please ensure 

your child has a packed tea to eat at the event. Children attending the Young Voices concert 

will have an early lunch before catching the coach.   

 

Young Voices Adult Tickets 
We still have a number of parents who have not yet collected their adult tickets for this event.  

Please contact the school office immediately. 

 

Year 3 Trip to Think Tank – Friday 1 February 2019 
A letter was sent out last week regarding the above trip.  Payment may be made via 

ParentPay.  Please ensure the school office receives your signed consent form. 

 

Year 6 Trip to RAF Cosford – Monday 11 February 2019 
A letter was sent out last week regarding the above trip.  Payment may be made via 

ParentPay.  Please ensure the school office receives your signed consent form. 

 

Music Lessons/Payment – Spring term 2019 - £80 
Payment is now due to the Spring term 2019 in the amount of £80 (January to April 2019).  

Please make your payment via ParentPay.  A reminder that we will require a half term’s 

notice in writing should you not wish your child to continue with music lessons with the 

Music Service. 
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Clubs:  

 

Jewellery/Craft Club – year 4 - Mondays 

We have a few places available at the above club.  Please contact the school office by 

tomorrow morning for further information.  The club will commence next Monday (21 

January 2019). You will receive a confirmation letter this week if your child has been given a 

place. 

 

Lunchtime Tennis Lessons (Thursdays/Fridays) 

We still have a few places available at the above lunchtime club.  Please contact the school 

office tomorrow morning for further information.  The club will commence week beginning 

21 January 2019.  You will receive a confirmation letter this week if your child has been 

given a place. 

 

Netball Sessions – week commencing Monday 21 January 2019 

If you have sent in your consent slip, please ensure you have also made your payment via 

ParentPay.  The netball sessions will commence next week (week beginning 21 January). 

 

If you have returned your consent slip AND made your payment, we can confirm you will 

have been given a place at the club. 

 

Busy Bodies  IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

January payments 

Please be aware that booking forms and fees are now overdue, we are still awaiting a few 

forms from our parents. Should you not require any booking for this month please inform the 

Busy Bodies manager. 

 

December additional sessions will be entered onto our secure payment system Parent Pay. If 

you are currently outstanding any payments, please ensure you have paid by this Friday 18th 

January. E-mails will be sent out later on this week, should there be any payments owing.  

 

Bank (BAC’s)/ online payments. 

Polite notice to all our parents, we are in the process of closing our Busy Bodies Bank 

account. If you currently have our bank details saved to your online banking, please cancel 

payments to this account. 

 

All payments to Busy Bodies MUST be paid either through Parent Pay or your childcare 

vouchers schemes. Should you have any queries, please speak with the Busy Bodies manager. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

 
 

 


